
 

Update from the Parish Missionary Council (PMC) 

Connecting our Community 

In the early part of the year we established our 

focus for the year to be on community connection, 

with emphasis on growing the connection between 

our schools and parish communities.  We were 

preparing for Easter, when COVID forced a pause in 

our thinking.  We are currently working towards 

Christmas and have an opportunity for involvement 

below. We also hope to be able to share more 

opportunities for greater connection and 

deepening of Faith over the coming weeks.  If you 

have any ideas, would like to participate or have any 

questions, please contact any member of the PMC 

or Bev Jones 

Seeking PMC Members 

If you would like to play an active role in 

connecting our Parish community, 

especially growing the connection 

between the church and our parish 

schools please get in touch! We are 

specifically seeking members from St 

Philip Neri, however, happy for 

expressions of interest for our other 

churches – many hands make light work! 

Please contact the Parish office at 

office@lns.org.au or (02) 9958 8846 or 

Bev Jones 

Bev Jones, PMC Chair, 0407 033 773 

COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS CAROL 2020 

The Parish community is invited to join the Christmas Carol project. Christmas is a special time of 

year for our community and the idea of the Christmas Carol project is to bring the Parish 

community ‘individually together’ during COVID.  

Each person or family involved will be guided by our musical director to record their own version 

of a Christmas carol. Then all of these recordings will be expertly joined together to create one 

final Christmas carol for everyone to enjoy in the lead up to Christmas Day.  

Carol recordings will take place in 15 minute windows at St Philip Neri Church on Saturday 31st 

October between 11am and 2pm. If you would like to be involved simply book a time slot at Try 

Booking https://www.trybooking.com/BMHTR  

For further information please contact the Parish Office. 
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